From: Chapman Helen B NGA-OGCA USA CIV <Helen.B.Chapman@nga.mil>

To: "'jya@pipeline.com™ <jya@pipeline.com>

Date: Thu, 26 May 2011 17:15:39 -0400
Subject: Additional information regarding your NGA FOIA Request #20110127F

Mr. Young

Attached please find a soft copy letter containing additional information on your
NGA FOIA Request #20110127F. A hard copy of the lefter is being mailed to
you at the address you provided to us in your request.

Please call me or e-mail me if you have any questions. Thank you and have a great
evening.

Helen

Helen Brownie Chapman

FOIA Program Manager

National-Geospatial Intelligence Agency (NGA)
4600 Sangamore Road, MS-S-7106GCA
Bethesda, MD 20816-5300

Tel: 571-557-2987

Fax: 571-558-3312

Cell: 240-418-5264

20110127F hard copy Itr John Young.pdf




NATIONAL GEOSPATIAL-INTELLIGENCE AGENCY
7500 GEOINT Drive
Springfield, Virginia 22150

NGA 20110127F MAY 26 2011

Mr. John Young
Administrator
Cryptome.or%
251 West 89" Street

New York, New York 10024

Sent via e-mail to jya@pipeline.com

RE: Your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) Request #20110127F seeking
images of the Osama bin Laden compound and area in Abbottabad, Pakistan
during the period 2005-2011

Dear Mr. Young:

This letter is to provide you with additional information regarding your Freedom of
Information Act (FOIA) request (#20110127F) for images of the Osama bin Laden
compound and area in Abbottabad, Pakistan. The National Geospatial-Intelligence
Agency (NGA) is a Department of Defense agency and as such, we have been asked to
provide all requesters seeking information on the operation leading to the death of
Osama bin Laden with the following information:

The Office of the Secretary of Defense/Joint Staff (OSD/JS) FOIA Office is responding
on behalf of the entire Department of Defense (DoD) to all FOIA requests within the
DoD for information related to the operation that resulted in the death of Osama bin
Laden. Therefore, they will respond directly to you concerning the FOIA request that
you sent to us. For your information, the OSD/JS FOIA Office contact information is:

OSD/JS FOIA Requester Service Center
Office of Freedom of Information

1155 Defense Pentagon

Washington, DC 20301-1155

1-866-574-4970
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We are currently researching your request and will send all releasable responsive
images, if found, to the OSD/JS FOIA Office for response directly to you. If you have
any questions for NGA regarding this matter, please call me at 571-557-2987 or speak

directly with the DoD at 1-866-574-4970.

Thank you.
Sincerely,

MB%\L&L Cj‘upnm/p/
HELEN BROWNIE CHAPMAN
FOIA Program Manager



